
To our Valued Customers, Vendor Partners and Employees
THANK  YOU

The Pandemic has and will continue to test our character 
as individuals and as a company. We believe we stayed true 
to our core values, putting profits aside and the interests
of our Employees, Customers and Vendor Partners first.

This has been no easy task for any of us and we 
understand that many of you had difficult decisions 
to make during extended shutdown cycles and, of 
course, did what you needed to do for your Employees, 
Customers and Businesses. With that said, for those of 
you who needed to solve supply chain issues elsewhere, 
welcome back; and for those of you who have patiently 
waited, our sincere thanks!

We have never felt more blessed to be a member of 
this industry and acknowledge with compassion and 
condolences the significant challenges and losses so 
many of our fellow Americans and Global Partners
have experienced as a result of this pandemic.

Thank you again for your partnership, loyalty,
dedication and support.
 
Sincerely,
The Imperial Pools Family
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